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Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission
Meeting Minutes — February 19, 2009
City Hall

Meeting of the Fruit Street Local Historic District Commission was called to order at 6:07 PM.

Roll Call
Present: Maurice Southworth, Tom Bower, Stephen Feige, Bonnie Sontag, Kevin Wallace
Absent: None

General Business
a) Approval of Minutes
Tom Bower made a motion to approve meeting minutes for January 8, 2009.
Stephen Feige seconded the motion.
Minutes approved unanimously.

Correspondence
None

Old Business

The Commission reviewed Chairman Maurice Southworth’s letter to City Councilor Greg Earls
regarding re-submission of Ordinance amendments to City Council. No recommended changes.
Maurice will let the Commission know when the subcommittee meets should any of us wish to
attend.

Bonnie informed the Commission that the Rules and Regulations have been corrected and
posted to the website. She also suggested that we notify all of the property owners in the
district about the website and that we should try to obtain all email addresses of the FSHD

property owners as well.

New Business
None

There will be no March meeting unless we receive an application.

Adjournment
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Kevin M. Wallace - Note Taker.
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